
  

 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          
                
Kia ora koutou, 
 

We are so excited to have all of our students back at school this week. Term 3 is always a busy time for us as 
teachers work hard on lesson plans and activities, including our upcoming Country Life Day event. Both our staff 
and the PTA have been putting in a lot of effort to make it a special day for everyone. Be on the lookout for more 
information about Country Life Day coming home throughout the term.  
 
 

Also, a friendly reminder to talk to your children about safe and appropriate use of technology at home. For more 
helpful information, visit www.netsafe.org.nz. 
                                                                                                                                                                         Mr Christie 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Christie 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
            

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

              
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to Term 3 - Country Life Day Term!  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 7 August 11am Start 

Seniors will go first, followed by the Juniors.  More info will be sent home soon.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dates to remember 

 
24 July 2024  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

29 July     BoT meeting  

  1 Aug     Library Bus 

  5 Aug     PTA meeting 

7 Aug       School Cross Country 

12 Aug     Yr 5/6 Boys & mixed teams Franklin Netball Tournament 

13 Aug     Yr 3/4 Franklin Netball Tournament  

14 Aug     Yr 5/6 Girls Franklin Netball Tournament 

15 Aug     Library Bus 

21 Aug    Group Cross Country 

23 Aug    Maritime Museum trip (Rm’s 3, 4, TN1) 

29 Aug    Library Bus 

29 Aug    Zone Cross Country 

13 Sept     School closes at 12.30 for CLD indoor exhibit judging 

14 Sept   Country Life Day 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to our July 22 enrolments 
 
 
 

 

Room 1:  Emily Crisp, Elijah Galloway, 
Ethan Kasipale, Carter McIntosh, Jaime 
Render and Fletcher Wyatt. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support at the disco last 
term.  We raised over $1000!! 
 

This term Country Life Day is our focused 
event.  Follow Mauku School PTA on 
Facebook for updates.   
 

If you would like to sponsor or donate to  
Country Life Day, simply let Janine know     
or email pta@mauku.school.nz  Thank you. 

 

http://www.netsafe.org.nz/
mailto:pta@mauku.school.nz


  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Country Life Day is classed as a school day, so we like all students to attend please.  We love to see family 
and friends too!  There’s lots to see and do…  great food, great environment, fantastic stalls, fun activities, 
animal judging, great raffles, class exhibits etc.  Come along and share in the fun!  9am - 12.30ish. 

 
If anyone is still in need of a calf, lamb or goat, you can contact the following suppliers: 
 

CALVES: Brian Gallagher 021 756 155 (Jersey x bull calves FREE). 
 

LAMBS:        Barry Wallace   027 2711486 (Suffolk x lambs FREE) 
 

GOATS:  Rachel  0210 555 285 (Saanen x Toggenburg x Nubian kid goats $30 each) 

 
 

 

Country Life Day – Animal entry form 

If you are bringing an animal to CLD, please complete the following form and return it to the office by 
Thursday 8 August.  (Because of the ribbon printing time, NO LATE ENTRIES CAN BE ACCEPTED). 

             ……………………………………………………………………….…………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

Student name _________________________ Room ______ will be  bringing the following animal to CLD.  
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

         Calf                Lamb                                                Goat             

 

 

 

                                                                                                                     

 

                                                                                                                                           

 

                                                                                                        Chicken   (Day old purchased from school) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
      

 

 

 
      

 

              Pet  (Type) ____________________________   Breed (if known) ________________________ 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dogs in the Pet category, MUST be on a leash.  NO loud or aggressive dogs will be permitted. 

 

Country Life Day organisers have the right to reject any pet they deem unsuitable for the event.  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                       

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 



  

 

   
 

Lunch Options - Order for both at www.dollarforschools.co.nz                    

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       Wednesday                                          Friday 
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Community Notices  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Dive into excellence with Fulton Swim School! Equip your child with 

the skills to become a confident & safe swimmer. Our expert 

Teachers nurture a love for swimming while focusing on essential 

techniques in a supportive environment. Join us and watch your 

child make waves towards a safer and brighter summer ahead! 

Book now at Patumahoe pool or Puni pool 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Phone: 09 2363 654 / 021 1230481   
 

Email: admin@mauku.school.nz 

https://6q39gws4.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fapp.iclasspro.com%2Fportal%2Ffsspatumahoe%2Fdashboard/1/010001904d036f72-b35e670e-7b19-4861-be8c-9c927ebd27d8-000000/7uxrBhWrb8yGdfSyeISLeFyrVXk=379
https://6q39gws4.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fapp.iclasspro.com%2Fportal%2Ffsspuni%2Fdashboard/1/010001904d036f72-b35e670e-7b19-4861-be8c-9c927ebd27d8-000000/SaBJRes-FpG2EC1T5pV0JIrH99Q=379

